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When you catch a tagged fish contact 

IDNR (812) 287-8300 with the following 

information: 

 Tag number 

 Where the fish was caught 

 Date caught 

 Species 

 Length 

 Did you keep or release the fish? 

 Would you have kept the fish if it 

were not tagged? 

 If released, was the tag removed? 

 Your name, address, and phone 

number. 

 Do you want the tag returned to 

you? 

Anglers may keep or release the tagged 

fish.  

In order to receive your gift card; the tag 

must be returned to IDNR.  

 

Why do we need this information? 

IDNR will use tag return information to 

evaluate harvest, fishing pressure, and 

migration of black bass in these rivers.  

Fish Tag Hotline (812) 

287-8300 
www.in.gov/dnr/fishwild/7709.htm 

 

Black bass have been tagged and 

released in the West Fork White River 

(Madison, Hamilton, and Marion 

counties), Eel River (Wabash, Miami, 

and Cass counties), and St. Joseph River 

(St. Joseph and Elkhart counties). 
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